
 

 

John Griffiths AM 

Chair  

Equality, Local Government and Communities 
Committee 

6 December 2016 

Dear John 

Thank you for your letter of 5 December regarding your recent evidence session 

with the Public Services Ombudsman for Wales and the issues raised in relation to 

NHS bodies and the provision of health services. 

I note that you have also written to the Cabinet Secretary for Health, Well-being 

and Sport and would be grateful to receive sight of his response once available. 

The Committee will then consider both letters and decide on a course of action in 

the New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Dr Dai Lloyd AM 

Chair, Health, Social Care and Sport Committee  
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